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SIUE, BULLETIN
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To the Faculty, Staff a n d  Students o f Southern Illinois University a t  Edwardsville

Vol. 26, No. 16 
September 5, 1995

MEMO TO: The University Community 

FROM:

SUBJECT: Music Facilities Grand Opening

Nancy Belck

A ceremony celebrating the Grand Opening of the Music Facilities Consolidation in 
the Communications Building will be held Thursday, September 14, at noon, following 
the Board of Trustees meeting. Guests may park in the Visitors Lot or in Lot E, west of 
the Communications Building.

The $4.8-million project consolidates classrooms, studios, practice rooms and faculty 
offices for the Department of Music, formerly dispersed throughout the campus. It 
resulted in a two-floor addition on the south side of the Communications Building, 
providing more than 13,200 square feet of usable space. The project also included 
renovation of existing space for the Information Technology unit and renovation of the 
existing stage and auditorium in the University Theater.

The new addition was occupied the first week of August, about one semester earlier 
than originally planned. Congratulations to everyone who kept ahead of schedule!

All members of the University community are invited to share this significant 
occasion. Tours will follow the ceremony, and musical groups will entertain in various 
rehearsal rooms. Refreshments will be served, so please join us.
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